
 

Notice of Change of date for the January 18, 2022 General 
Meeting and the January 19, 2022 Election for Vice President 

Due to the temporary absence of a key member of the Local 386 Office staff, the Local 386 

Executive has decided that having the January 2022 GM Zoom meeting and the Simply Voting 

election for Vice President would not be viable on the original scheduled dates. 

The new dates shall be: 

January 2022 General Meeting  - January 25, 2022 at 5:15 p.m.  

Zoom Meeting - Registration required:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0qceivrzgsGtIsD4byGYWgvBoS-yjlu-Zi 

Agenda items will include: Minutes of the December 2021 General Membership Meeting 

1. Treasurer’s Report for December 2021 

2. Correspondence and Bills 

3. Committee Reports 

4. Unfinished Business 

5. New Business: 

a. Election of Alternate Bargaining Committee Member 

*All those eligible for nominations shall have been Members for at least twelve (12) months and have attended at least three 

(3) General Membership Meetings within nine (9) calendar months prior to nominations for election. The exception shall be 

the President and Vice-President positions which shall be required to have been a Member for at least twelve (12) months 

and have attended at least 50 percent of the General Membership Meetings within twenty–four (24) calendar months prior to 

nominations for election. No nomination shall be accepted unless the Member is in attendance at the nomination meeting or 

has allowed to be filed at such meeting, their consent in writing, duly witnessed by another Member. 

6. Good of the Union 

 

Election for Local 386 Vice President  - January 26, 2022 
The election for this position will take place via Simply Voting on January 26th from 
8:00am to 10:30pm and requires separate registration.  Please see voting 
instructions below. 
*Please note – this is a NEW election.  Even if you had registered to vote in previous  

elections, you are required to register again if you wish to vote. 

   

Candidate profiles can be viewed online at  https://386.cupe.ca/ 

To vote for the Vice-President position, you must:  

• E-mail the Union office at cupe386@shaw.ca to advise you wish to vote via Simply 

Voting, up to the start of voting on January 26th at 8:00 a.m.  

•  Be sworn in as a CUPE 386 member.  If you have not yet been sworn in, this can be 

done at the virtual General Membership Meeting on January 25th, in the Union office, or 

by calling the local at (604) 936-1810. 

https://cupe.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d353a730795a419654e1a6b9&id=b6c8e22fb6&e=35d927c875
https://cupe.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d353a730795a419654e1a6b9&id=7052942b9e&e=35d927c875
mailto:cupe386@shaw.ca

